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Comments: It is shocking that the Forest Service would back a logging plan to cover 40,ooo acres and 56.8 miles

of temporary roads constructed during the 15-year term. The area lies in the connection corridor for grizzly bears,

moose, elk, wolves, wolverine and the smaller animals such as pine Martens. The plan is a disastrous example

of habitat fragmentation and has no mention of carbon sequestration or climate change. It's horrible that this plan

is for an area adjacent to YP. I am also troubled by the loss of water quality due to increased sedimentation.

This plan is a failure of environmental assessment.


